

Golf for the Physically Challenged

1165 Rushbrooke Drive Oakville ON L6M 1H8

Mark Jennings
Golf for the Physically Challenged
1165 Rushbrook Dr
Oakville, Ontario, L6M-1J4
omjennings@rogers.com
647-926-1128

Oakville Council

Dear Members of the Oakville Council,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of Golf for the Physically Challenged to respectfully request the approval of our application for a bingo license at Delta Bingo.

Our charity is dedicated to supporting physically challenged members of our community in their journey towards a more active and fulfilling life. Our mission is to provide these individuals with opportunities to engage in physical activities and to foster mental well-being through the game of golf. By offering a welcoming environment, essential equipment, expert advice, tuition, and the encouragement of our dedicated volunteers, we enable our participants to enjoy and excel at golf to the best of their abilities.

In addition to our regular activities, we organize golf tournaments that allow our participants to feel integrated into the community. These events are instrumental in promoting a sense of belonging and camaraderie among our members, enhancing their social interaction and overall quality of life.

To sustain and expand our efforts, we rely on fundraising initiatives such as bingo events. Securing a bingo license at Delta Bingo would significantly aid us in raising the necessary funds to continue our work and reach more individuals in need. The proceeds from these events will directly support our programs, ensuring that we can continue to provide valuable services to our community.

We kindly ask for your support in approving our bingo license application. Your approval will not only assist us in our fundraising efforts but also demonstrate the council's commitment to fostering inclusive and supportive community initiatives.

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to your positive response and the opportunity to continue making a difference in the lives of physically challenged individuals in Oakville.

Mark Jennings- (Director)
Golf for the Physically Challenged

Andy Liu Chair